
COUNCIL – 17 OCTOBER 2018

MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS

Question 1

Councillor P Ruffles to ask the Executive Member for Development 
Management and Council Support:

The water fountain at Old Cross Hertford, in my Ward, hasn’t served its 
historic purpose since East Herts Council became responsible for its 
maintenance as an historic structure, in 1973.  Now that there has been a 
much trumpeted and much lauded bringing back to life of a 140-year-old 
water fountain at St Pancras Station in London, will the portfolio holder 
look into the possibilities of giving our own fountain (created as the central 
purpose for the structure made from stone of the former church at the Old 
Cross site) its full purpose again?

Question 2

Councillor P Ruffles to ask the Executive Member for Economic 
Development:

The St Andrew Street Car Park in Hertford is often full and serves as the 
main parking place for Hertford Theatre goers, and for West end of town 
shoppers.  The 5 parking places nearest to the Theatre have been screened 
off against parkers for many months.  What hope can the portfolio holder 
give, to Hertford Members in particular, that the spaces will be available 
again for Christmas shoppers?


